
CITY OF LEAGUE CITY, TEXAS
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the City of 
League City will hold a public hearing on 
Tuesday, August 23, 2016 at 6:00 PM at 
the City of League City council chambers 
located at 200 W. Walker Street, League 
City, Texas for the purpose of a public 
hearing for the Fiscal Year 2017 Annual 
Budget. Copies of the proposed Fiscal 
Year 2017 Budget can be found at the 
office of the City Secretary at 300 W. 
Walker or the Helen Hall Library located 
at 100 W. Walker, League City, Texas or 
online at www.leaguecity.com.

The following language is required by 
the State of Texas Budget Law, Section 
102.005 of the Local Government Code.

This budget will raise more total property 
taxes than last year’s budget by $3,400,000 
or 9.5%, and of that amount $1,700,000 
is tax revenue to be raised from new 
property added to the tax roll this year.


